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As we move towards the middle of the term, I want to congratulate students for their great work with behaviour 
and learning. Our new learning programs are working very well, and teachers are very happy with students’ 
progress. I particularly want to congratulate the Middle years students whose new writing and reading programs 
are going exceptionally. 

 

It has also been wonderful to see our Grade 6 and Prep students in their buddy program. They are working 
together very well, and I have been pleased to see so many students also playing together and helping their 
buddies in the yard. Great work everyone. 

 

Next week the Middles will be off on their camp. I hope they have a wonderful time, and I look forward to visiting 
them one evening. I know they are very excited and I am sure they will have a wonderful time. We also have lots 
of other fun activities coming up, including an excursion to Bunjil Place to see the Japanese Drumming, and the 
Senior students will be off to their Lightning Premiership sporting events. I hope they have a wonderful time, and 
I look forward to seeing how much fun everyone has! 

 

A reminder to families that Covid and the flu are making lots of students and teachers sick at the moment. 
Remember that you can receive a free Covid booster in many pharmacies without making an appointment. All our 
students have taken home Covid testing kits, but if you have run out, please contact the school and we can send 
home new ones. 

 

Most of our families are doing a wonderful job with attendance, but please make sure you are coming to school 
as many days as possible. Every day your child misses school, they are missing out on important learning that 
could put them behind.  

 

I would like to again thank our wonderful Community Links group for their great work around the school. In 
addition to the working bee, we have a Bunnings sausage sizzles coming up to raise money for new playground 
equipment. Students in Grades 5 and 6 have requested a “gaga pit” to play a fun and safe game in the yard, and 
all funds raised will go to make this exciting idea a reality. The Mother’s Day stall, breakfast and raffle were also a 
huge hit this year, and a big thanks to our parent group and staff for making it run so smoothly again. If you would 
like to join in with a positive and engaged group of fellow parents, please consider joining Community Links! 

 

I hope everyone has a fun and safe fortnight ahead, and please remember to let me know if you have any 
questions or ideas! 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 

Lachlan Yeates  

Principal 
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Learning  

Community 

Home  

Group Student Student 

 
FA Belle Korbin 

FB Loki Morliranoa 

 

JA Ezra Amir 

JB Rehan Ayeesha 

JC Hendrix Harley 

JD Zayn Stella 

 

MA Alex Jaynoah 

MB Jayden Lorayah 

MC Lorence Dajah 

 

SA Chenitha Purity 

SB Kashish Neighla 

SC Avni Samir 

CULTURAL STUDIES Mia - FA 

EAL Rehan - JB 

PE ART  

Nikita - SB Tony S - SC 

Seyansa - MA Blake - MA 

Zoe - FA Evelyn - JA 

Amaya - SA Hunter - FA 

CHAMPIONS OF THE 

WEEK 
DEVELPOING PRIDE 

PLEAES NOTE IF STUDENTS ARRIVE AT SCHOOL BEFORE 8.45 AM THEY MUST PROCEED 

DIRECTLY TO BREAKFAST CLUB 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL STUDENTS WHO ARE CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY IN 
THE COMING WEEKS 

 

 Nikita D Yusuf F Nehaal S 

Elizabeth M Mia H Chenitha  

Monday 15th May Tuesday 16th May Wednesday 17th May Thursday 18th May Friday 19th May 

 

School Assembly 

2.30 pm in the Gym 

 

Monday 22nd May Tuesday 23rd May Wednesday 24th May Thursday 25th May Friday 26th May 

Taikoz Excursion Permission 

Forms due back                   

No payment required 

Monday 29th May Tuesday 30th May Wednesday 31st May 

Lightning Premiership Forms 

& Payment Due 

Thursday 1st June  Friday 2nd June 

Taikoz (Japanese Drumming) 

Excursion to Bunjil Place 

 

School Assembly 

2.30 pm in the Gym 

 

Monday 5th June 

Community Links Meeting 

3.30pm 

Tuesday 6th June Wednesday 7th June  

Lightning Premiership for           

Grades 5 & 6 

Thursday 8th June  Friday 9th June 

Monday 12th June 

King’s Birthday Public 

Holiday 

No Students at School 

Tuesday 13th June Wednesday 14th June Thursday 15th June Friday 16th June 

 

School Assembly 

2.30 pm in the Gym 

Book Fair 8.30 - 8.45am & 3.15 - 3.45pm 

Grade 3-4 Stringybark Camp Gembrook 



2023 School Photos 
Our annual school photos have been taken and are now ready to order. 

 

Arthur Reed Photos uses an online ordering system where you can view your photos prior to ordering. 

 

On photo day all students received a flyer which includes a code unique to them. 

 

You will require this 2023 code to register online and view your photos. 

 

If you have already registered, you will receive an email or SMS from Arthur Reed Photos with a link to view your photos. 

 

If you have not yet registered, please go to order.arphotos.com.au and enter your code to complete your order. 

 

If you have misplaced your registration code, please contact the Arthur Reed Photos customer service team directly on 5243 
4390 (option 1) or customerservice@arphotos.com.au 

 

Please note that you will need to register online with your 2023 photo code to gain access to this year’s images. 

 

All photo packages will be sent directly to your nominated address, so please ensure that you enter the correct details and 
nominated shipping address upon checkout. 

 

If you require any assistance ordering your photos, please contact Arthur Reed Photos directly on 5243 4390 (option 1) or 
email customerservice@arphotos.com.au 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Forder.arphotos.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CJoanne.Horvath%40education.vic.gov.au%7C4c955c2ad06f49ab91a608db50404975%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638192009261756645%7CUnknown%7CTWFpb
mailto:customerservice@arphotos.com.au
mailto:customerservice@arphotos.com.au






IF YOU CAN, PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE WITH YOUR DETAILS 





 

 

 

 

 

SENTRAL FOR PARENTS APP 

 

The Sentral for Parents app allows families to: 

 View academic reports 

 Explain past and upcoming student absences 

 Message your child’s classroom teacher 

 View calendar events 

 Book parent/teacher interviews 

 Receive sick bay notifications 

 View school documents 

 View school newsletters 

Instructions for accessing the Sentral for Parent app. 

1. Download the “Sentral for Parents” app.  Depending on your device, visit either the Apple App 

Store, or the Google Play Store 

2. Search for Cranbourne Primary School.  Tap Next.  

3. Click Register here to register a new account (You must use a valid email address to create your 

username) 

4. You will receive a verification email which MUST be verified in order to continue 

5. Once verified, log back into the app and enter the access key provided to you by the school to link 

to your child’s details. 

 

For a quick overview on how to access the Parent Portal, please watch this short video 

https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/review/431752138/968dcb15a8    

If you have questions about using the app, or need some extra help then please browse the list of FAQs 

at  

https://info.sentral.com.au/new-app-getting-started  or contact us for assistance  

https://vimeo.com/sentraleducation/review/431752138/968dcb15a8
https://info.sentral.com.au/new-app-getting-started

